
I support HB4054. It will allow Portland to connect the homeless with social service providers more quickly and 
effectively.  The current situation is allowing long term camping, creating  a public health and safety risk both 
for campers and residents.  This is a terrible situation for all involved.  It is very expensive and almost 
impossible to navigate the jurisdictional hurdles that exist today.  Please help us. 
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